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Health and Social Care Forum Feedback, Thursday 6 November 2014  

 

Thank you to those who provided feedback for the Health and Social Care Forum on Thursday 6 November 2014.  

Of the 27 attendees, 13 provided feedback.  

Suggested improvements for future forums include: Having more time and facilitated sessions where everyone can 

have a say.  

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your feedback 


